July 2021

Vito Aomi Missionary to The Himalayan People

Dear Brother and Sister in Christ

Greetings to you all in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. | pray and hope that you all are
keeping safe by His mercy and Grace. By God grace through your faithful prayers we all are doing
well. | want to thank you all for faithfully supporting us through these years. In our area many people
are effected by COVID and our hospitals do not have enough supplies, beds, or oxygen. Vaccine
distribution still to this date is not available. Sadly the number of COVID cases continues to increase
every day. With this increase we are again in lockdown with travel restrictions.

We are going through a lot of difficult situations at this time. Fortunately these local church members,
neighboring country pastors, and missionaries are at this time in good health because of movement
restrictions. We are not able to travel or visit new places and villages. As soon as our government lifts
restrictions we are ready to return and start visits and travel to these new villages up in the mountain
areas to spread the gospel. '

All of our orphanage children are doing well. Since last year the schools have been closed but they
are taking class online at home. Our oldest boy Samuel! will be continuing in Bible college. Priscilla is
in Nursing College and Esther has just finished high school. She will be going to Bible College
because she wants to be a missionary, Amen. Because of the COVID situation the government is not
allowing colleges to open so we don’t know when Nagaland Baptist College will reopen.

Please continue to remember us in your prayer time. Your prayér support is vital to our outreach and
needs. Thank you so much for your
prayers and financial support. May the Lord God in His grace bless each and every one of you.

His Servant
Vito Aomi
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